
Tennis Supporters’ Group (TSG) Report 
  

· TSG held our third meeting for the year on Monday 
18/4/2016 with 8 attendees. 

·        TSG Logo is finalized 
·        Girls TAS had their best season winning 3 premierships 

1sts, 2nds, and Yr 10s.  Yr 8s came 2nd and there was a 5th and 6th. 
·        Each of 33 Boys playing TAS will receive a small gift on 

28/05/16 
· Boy’s teams have had a strong start to the season with the 

Yr 9’s still undefeated and most of the other teams only 
losing one match. 

· Our Annual raffle is underway with $5 tickets currently 
being sold. Prizes include a TV, an esky and a bar fridge. 
Ticket sales do appear to be slow …The raffle is drawn on 
Saturday 28/05/16 

· TSG selling Pink popcorn on pink day 
KYM KUENSTNER ‐ PRESIDENT 


